
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/23/2010 2:26:43 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Misc

Oops. That didn't even occur to me. I understood he was going to do it. I got the impression from 
Steve it might be him. Let me double back on it.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2010 2:26 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: Misc

I'll check on the 2003 thing. Is Chris not going to testify next week?

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2010 2:24 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Subject: Misc

Paul - Steve Kline, our VP of Governmental Relations in DC, will be testifying before the Senate 
Committee next week. He was wondering if you or Rich would be willing to share your statement or 
thoughts in advance of the meeting and he would be willing to do the same. He wants to avoid any 
finger pointing or putting ourselves in otherwise contradictory positions. I told him I would ask.

Also, today's Resolution asks for us to provide lots of data from 2005 onward. We are fine with that but 
at page 12, item 20, it asks for data from 2003 onward ? Is that a typo ? We've been working from the 
2005 date and would like to keep that focus if possible.

Got approval from Tom on the $500K. I've asked the CFO (who happens to be my wife) to make sure I 
get the check on the same day I receive the transmittal letter.

So magnanimous of Dian not to seek another term.
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